
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
As a 'small donor' to the Bernie Sanders campaign, I FULLY SUPPORT the same mechanism for local 
elections.  I feel the 'little' guy has a say with small donor attention verses the LARGE donor impact.  
Please support this bill! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Robert Hodge 
3735 NE Cleveland Ave 
Portland, OR 97212-1002 
(503) 287-4477 
 
 
 


